
 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

Attached you’ll find the St@rtpagina of October 20, 2021. Also follow our Instagram and/or 

Facebook account to receive updates.  

Calender 
20 oktober Mr vergadering 

20 oktober Groep 7 en 8: Crea 

22 oktober 14.30 uur Start Autumn vacation till 1 november 

3 november Information morning (In English) about the care system in the 

Netherlands 

Groep 4-5-6: Crea 

5 november Startweek Mediamasters 

10 november  Groep 7 en 8: Crea 

12 november Closing IPC theme’s  

15 november Start Eu schoolfruit. 

 

Tosca Menten at The Startbaan 
On Monday, June 18, children's book author Tosca Menten was at school for groups 5 and 6. The 

children of the KMR had tipped her off to the parents' council to come to our school. She is not only 

a good writer but also a great storyteller and she kept us listening for an hour. Thank you parent 

council for this fun activity at school. 

 

Enrollment brothers and sisters  
We would like to ask you to send in the registration form for younger siblings who have not been 

registered before. We are in the process of planning group occupancy and need this information. 



Thank you in advance. You can find the registration form on our website: SALTO school De 

St@rtbaan at practical information. 

Childrens Book Week 
This time the theme of the Children's Book Week was professions. We want to thank the parents 

who read to us and/or came to tell us about their profession. The children have enjoyed it. 

Children of group 8 have played a picture book for the kindergarten groups. We ended the week 

with a book market. 

   

 

Reminder: Coördinator head lice wanted! 
We are still looking for a lice coordinator. Who will help us out and join us in ensuring a lice-free 

school? If interested please contact: bernardette.vangemert@salto-eindhoven.nl  

Dutch lessons for parents!  
We’re happy to announce that we will be starting the Dutch lessons for 

parents again!  

During these lessons you will learn the Dutch language, but also about 

the Dutch culture and traditions. It’s a place to get to know each other 

and practice Dutch together at the same time.  

This schoolyear we will be offering Dutch for adults on a beginners level.  

If you are interested in Dutch at a higher level, please contact the Dutch teacher (Rianne van der 

Werf) to let her know you are interested in a higher level (contact info below). Those lessons could 

potentially be offered online if there is enough interest.  

The Dutch lessons for beginners will be taught by Rianne van der Werf, on Friday mornings. The 

times and exact dates are yet to be determined. This depends on the amount of interest there is. 

The lessons will be taught in the morning (somewhere between 8:30 and 10:00)  

The lessons will cost 150 euro’s in total (for +/- 25 lessons) (the exact amount of lessons are still to 

be determined).  

If you wish to take part in the Dutch lessons for adults on Friday mornings, please send an e-mail to 

Rianne van der Werf at: rianneteaching@gmail.com  with the following information:  

Your full name:  

• Full name of your child:      
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• Group and teacher of your child:  

• School: (I-St@rt or St@rtbaan)  

You can sign up until November 1st.  

After November 1st we will let everyone know the exact dates and times. Also let Rianne 

know if you are interested in online courses at a higher level. 

New Decision tree 
Unfortenately there is no English version yet. You can visit the website of www.boink.info to check 

when they’ll have one  

Parking on emergency service access 
From the emergency services (police, district agents and ambulances) we have received the urgent 

request not to park on the passage for emergency services towards the bus lane. We would like to 

ask you to come by bike or on foot as much as possible, this will not always be possible. But please 

do not park in the gap to the bus lane anymore. 

 

Volunteers wanted for the school library! 
Dear parents, we are urgently looking for volunteers who would like to help out in the school library 

on Wednesdays, Thursdays or Fridays from 8.30-10.30 a.m. You can apply using the following email 

address to the reading coordinator, Corinne van de Ven: corinne.vandeven@salto-eindhoven.nl 

 

Team the St@rtbaan wishes you a happy Autumn break! 
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